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Pawnee County Board approves health insurance package 
(KLZA)-- Pawnee County Commissioners voted to renew the health insurance
plan for County employees through NACO Benefits when they met January 10.

Mike Boden and Judd Allen with NACO presented information on the insurance
plan with with a 3.3 percent premium increase for the same coverage plan.

The Board voted to reappoint Alan Gyhra and Dalton Bar to three-year terms on
the Planning Commission Board, with the terms to expire in December 2025.

Commissioners also met in executive session with attorney Jennifer Stehlik
Ladman and County Attorney Emily Sisco to discuss possible litigation.
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